
FAMU-FSU ASCE STUDENT CHAPTER 
 

QUARTERLY REPORT 
 
Our chapter has successfully completed our fall semester. We planned 
several events and even hosted the order of the engineer ceremony. Our 
steel design and concrete canoe teams have been busy working on various 
designs and ideas! We are very excited for the spring semester and the 
events in store.  
 
The Student Chapter’s activities for this quarter are as follows: 
 

 Our chapter began sign-ups for smaller competitions on October 15th  

 A watch party was held at Mellow Mushroom for the FSU vs. Louisville 
football game on October 30th 

 The last game of our intramural flag football season was held on 
October 27th 

 Our chapter participated in the Trash Dash 5k on November 8th 

 An ASCE tailgate was held on November 8th for the Virginia football 
game 

 In the spirit of Thanksgiving, we made our last meeting of the 
semester a potluck and it was held on November 13th 

 Graduation cords were handed out to active graduating seniors 

 On December 1st our chapter hosted the Order of the Engineer 
ceremony  

 Our chapter organized a blood drive on December 2nd  
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Students participated in the 

Order of the Engineer ceremony 

Our last game of the season 

Our officers at the Mellow 

Mushroom watch party 


